Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosuress

6th January, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
3rd instant respecting a 60 gallon fuel service tank
for a 3VS0Z (224 BHP) generating and compressor set
proposed by Messrs, Ruston & Hornsby, Ltd., and note
that, due to an oversight, the plan of this tank was
not submitted for consideration prior to the commencement
of the construction of the tank.

The plan now forwardéd has been examined,

and I have to acquaint you that the thickness of the
tank plating is somewhat less than required by the Society's
usual practice. Since the tank is already constructed,
however, it will be accepted in this instence provided
that, when under hydraulic test, it is scund and tight
and free from distortion. Two coples of the plan are
returned herewith.

I shall be glad if you will kindly
ascertain and let me know the name of the Shipbullders and
the Yard Number of the vessel [or which this tank is

intended. I em, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

GRIMSBY .
3 Secretary,




